
Page  

 

 

 

 

ICC Staff Thermal Energy Networks Workshop / Workshop 6 

Comments of Commonwealth Edison Company – January 3rd, 2024 

 

Commonwealth Edison Company (“ComEd”) appreciates the opportunity to submit comments in 

advance of the Illinois Commerce Commission Staff’s (“Commission”) Thermal Energy Networks 

Workshop 6, to be held on January 10, 2024. These comments pertain to the Commission request for 

comments on “approaches to promote the training and transition of utility workers to work on thermal 

energy networks”. While ComEd does not have any feedback in this round of comments, ComEd 

anticipates submitting comments during the final round, to be submitted on or before January 31st. 

ComEd looks forward to workshop discussions with Staff and interested stakeholders.  

 


